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20 July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
LYMM HIGH SCHOOL GUIDANCE:  A’ LEVEL RESULTS DAY 2020 
A’ LEVEL RESULTS DAY – THURSDAY 13 AUGUST 2020 (FROM 8.00AM) 
 
A’ level results day will run as originally planned on Thursday 13 August. We are giving students the 
option to either come into school to collect their results in person from 8.00am, or receive them via 
email.  Students must email exams@lymmhigh.org.uk by 31 July 2020 if they wish for their results to 
be sent via email. 
 
The collection of results will look different from previous years as we must consider the current social 
distancing guidelines set by the Government, especially when hosting such an important day.  
 
To maintain safe social distancing, we are implementing the following safety measures: 

1 Providing staggered locations to ensure that a limited number of students are in one area at 
one time – see detailed information below. We must also insist that anyone who has 
coronavirus symptoms, or who has someone in their household with symptoms, does not 
attend school to collect their results.  

2 Requesting that all parents/carers remain in their cars/off site to keep numbers of people on 
site to a minimum. We understand this is not ideal, but we feel it is necessary. We ask that 
parents/carers do not gather at entrance gates or doors or enter our school site unless they 
have a prearranged appointment.  

3 Implementing a one-way system that also ensures students are given the opportunity to talk to 
the relevant staff in a support room, if they are worried about their results. 

4 Providing hand sanitiser upon arrival. We also ask that students bring their own pen as they will 
be required to sign for their results. Students must also wear a face covering.  

5 Ensuring that staff responsible for preparing the results will wear the appropriate PPE.  
 
Please see below for details of where students will be given their results. Please also look carefully 
at the maps attached, as these will show which entrances and exits students must use on the day. 
 

Surname Number of students Location Support/guidance 
and Clearing  

A-E 50 Gym  E106 

F-M 53 Main Hall E205 

N-Z 62 Sports Hall Library 

 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 The careers advisor will be based in the library. If a student needs to see her, they should go to 
the support room allocated and this will be arranged. 

 
We will be providing further information on Results Day, which will inform students of their next steps 
or what to do in the event that their results are perhaps not what they were expecting. We cannot 
imagine that this will impact vast numbers of students, but further information will be provided to 
support any decisions which need to take place in light of results achieved.  
 
If you have any queries, please do contact me at hjennings@lymmhigh.org.uk.  
 
We look forward to celebrating with the students. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form 
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